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GeorgiaFIRST Financials  
Announcement A21-019 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
TO:  GeorgiaFIRST PeopleSoft Financials Users 

POSTED: April 5, 2021 
 
SUBJECT:  System Maintenance Completed for FPLAY Database 
 

 
GeorgiaFIRST performed maintenance on FPLAY this past week to apply the latest 
PeopleSoft Financials updates and FPLAY is now available for use.


